
Manhattan	School	for	Children:	PS	333		
School	Leadership	Team		
Wednesday,	1-13-18	

3:15-4:45pm	Room	519	
	
 
Name Representation 

Claire	Lowenstein	 Principal	
Abbey	Nova/Maura	Duffy	 Co-PA	President	
Raphael	Tomkin	 UFT	Representative	
Lynn	Parr	 Teacher	
Stephanie	Bush	 Teacher	
Hilary	Kaden	 Teacher	
Erin	Moughon-Smith	 Teacher	
Shawn	Chin-Chance		 Parent	Rep	(K-2nd	grades)	
Liz	McGrath	 Parent	Rep	(3rd-5th	grades)	
Kate	Liebman	 Parent	Rep	(6th-8th	grades)	
Kay	Cohen		 Parent	Rep	Absent	
	
1.		Welcome		
	 	
2.		Principal’s	Report:	MSC	had	its	Department	of	Education	Quality	Review	in	December	

a. QR	now	assesses	ten	indicators	(up	from	five	in	previous	years)		
b. MSC	again	received	scores	of	Well-Developed	and	Proficient	
c. One	challenge	is	meeting	DOE	requirements	in	ways	that	fit	with	the	MSC	mission	

and	protect	the	needs	and	interests	of	MSC	teachers	and	students		
d. QR	is	a	public	document;	the	current	report	will	be	online	later	this	year	

	
3.		PA	Report		
	 	

a. Upcoming	Parent	Workshops:	Raising	a	Race-Conscious	Child	will	be	offered	in	
January	and	February	by	grade	level	(K-2,	3-5,	6-8)	

b. Recess	Discussion:	1/11	meeting	with	1st	and	2nd	grade	families	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	

4.		Review	of	Section	V	Goals	of	CEP	
	
5.		Agenda	Setting	for	next	SLT	
	

a. Approval	of	Minutes;	breakout	with	CEP	pairs	plus	brief	CEP	review	with	Team	
b. Next	Meeting:	February	7,	2018		

	
	


